
On behalf of Lower Saucon Township
Manager Search Committee:

On Monday,  September 16, 2024, our newly appointed manager resigned. In

resigning, Mr. Sheldon Hudson stated:

“I am resigning as Township Manager of Lower Saucon Township.

As some of you already know, I am a family man, and, now that I

am actually in the role, I am finding I cannot bear the thought of

being away from/relocating my family. I apologize for not doing

enough soul-searching before accepting your offer, and I

apologize for the inconvenience my decision will cause you.”  

Thank You,

Priscilla deLeon – Lower Saucon Council President

Victoria Opthof-Cordaro – Lower Saucon Councilwoman

 

The Township will continue operating with Cathy Gorman filling the role as

Acting Manager with the support of our dedicated township staff. We are

committed to filling the vacant position and will provide further updates as

soon as they become available. We thank the township staff and the public for

your continued cooperation and understanding moving forward.


